Rosemary A. Leone
PH l '.I.l Ps Director, Aviation Programs Development

Phillips 66

Adams Building

411 S. Keeler Ave
Bartlesville, OK 74003

phone 918-661-0714
fax 918-662-1893

May 30, 2012

Mr. Steve Purello
8864 Airport Blvd
Leesburg, FL. 34788

Dear Mr. Purello:

Thank you for your interest in adding Angel Flight Southeast as a participant in the Phillips 66
Compassion Flight Rebate Program.

This program provides a one dollar per gallon rebate to those pilots flying authorized missions for
approved compassion flight organizations. Rebates are paid on avgas purchases only.

[ have attached a description of how the program works and what is expected of the pilot, the compassion
flight organization and of Phillips 66. This is a standard offering from Phillips 66 and has been well
received by participants in the past few years.

We review programs on an ongoing basis, so the terms and conditions of these programs may change in
the future. We would certainly keep you informed of any changes.

Please review the attached information and let me know what further questions you may need to have
answered.

Sincerely,

Rosemary A. Leone

<SG



